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Tîev. P.R. B&yvard, Ph.D., 
87 ring ’ treet last, 
Toronto, Ont. i
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Dear Dr. Hayward ; -

I have your letter of December 
24th and ould have acknowledged it oonor hut 
I was away from Montreal last week.

The subject matter of your letter 
is one which I have often considered and at times 
discussed with Professor 3.M.Best* I may say that 
we are contemplating making changes in the very 
near future in the Department of Education. I 
havo only been miting until the arrival of the 
new Boav of the Faculty of Arts, Dr. Jordon Laing. 
I" my disoussiong with him I shall remember what 
you have said and shall call in Dr. Pest.

-

- I am in mo t cordial sympathy
with your views.

z
Yours faithfully,
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